Comments Received after Public Hearing of June 8, 2011
(Received as of 2 p.m. on June 29, 2011)

1.

To Whom It May Concern,

I cannot make it to the hearing tonight, but | wanted to voice my support for supplementing
Route 2 in the morning.

I support increasing the frequency of trips on Route 2 in the morning. 1 own a townhouse on
Fordem Ave. and have been using Route 2 since 2005 when | purchased my home. | used to
work downtown and now | am a student at the Law School. 1also use Route 28 during the
academic year and | am using it to go to work on campus this summer.

Both routes tend to be crowded in the morning and evenings--even now with school not in
session. Any increase in the frequency of trips will help make the bus ride more pleasant for all
riders, and thus encourage people to keep choosing public transportation.

Stephanie Hilton
srhilton@wisc.edu

2.

Verbal comment in support of removing route 18 from Reetz Road from Brian Hanneman of
4901 Altem Circle, Madison, WI 53711 {attended June 8 Public Hearing but arrived after the
hearing had been closed).




